
From: Cender, Laura
To: Justin Biliter
Cc: John Spears
Subject: RE: Gibson County Coal NRC License # 13-32272-01
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:02:00 AM

Hello Justin,
 
I apologize for my delay in confirming receipt of your response. 
 
I have reviewed the additional information submitted and I do need some additional follow-up to
remove the Thermo Fisher Scientific Model 5201A device from the license.  If this device was
previously used under the license please provide a copy the transfer records and the final leak test
for each device of this type that was possessed.  If this device was never actually acquired and used
under the license please provide a signed and dated statement confirming such.
 
Please reach out to me with any questions.
 
Thank you,
Laura
 

From: Justin Biliter <Justin.Biliter@arlp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 12:22 PM
To: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov>
Cc: John Spears <John.Spears@arlp.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] Gibson County Coal NRC License # 13-32272-01
 
Dear Ms. Cender,
 
I wanted to check in just make certain that you received our response to your request for additional
information that was the result of a phone conversation with John Spears.
We emailed our response on March 31, 2021. Please let us know if we need to re-send the
document.
 
Regards,
 
 
M. Justin Biliter, PG
Geologist
Alliance Coal, LLC
Mobile: 859-559-7855
Office: 859-685-6355
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